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Richard Cobb, Director

April 15, 2015

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent
School Board Members

FROM: Richard Cobb, Director

RE: School Board Approval

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Bagdad Elementary — Girl Scout Council of the FL Panhandle/troop meeting
Central School — Light ‘em Up/Basketball practice

Chumuckla Elementary - Light ‘em Up/Basketball practice

Dixon Primary — Girl Scout Troop 842/meetings

East Milton Elementary — Girl Scout Troop 868/meetings

Gulf Breeze Elementary — University of West Florida/Marine Science Camp
Gulf Breeze Elementary — Momentum Church/services

Gulf Breeze Middle — Momentum Church/services

Gulf Breeze High — Bayside FC/soccer practice

Gulf Breeze High — Northview Baseball/practice

Gulf Breeze High — Gulf Breeze Quarterback Club/Spring Carnival

Holley Navarre Intermediate — Child Evangelism Fellowship/Good News Club
Holley Navarre Middle — YMCA of NWFL, Navarre/baseball practice and games
Holley Navarre Primary — Girl Scout Troop 234/meetings

Holley Navarre Primary — Girl Scouts/meetings

Locklin Tech/Russell Center — FL Department of Health/training

Pace High — Wavefest Volleyball Pensacola/tournament

Sims Middle — Providence Chapel/service

Sims Middle — Pace Panhandle Basketball/practice

Sims Middle — Panhandle Elite Basketball/practice

TR Jackson Prek — Men with Vision, Inc./fundraiser

West Navarre Intermediate — Girl Scouts Troop 896/meetings

West Navarre Intermediate — Good News Club/Bible Club

Woodlawn Beach Middle — Woodlawn Heights Owners Association/meeting



